
Yesterday Year 1 set off on the coach 

for our trip to Tring Museum.  

 

We had time to explore the museum.  

We all took part in a workshop 

where we learnt about the pets 

that Henry Rothschild had. He 

even  had a pet  zebra to pull 

his cart! 

The children were hungry for their lunch from 

about 9am!! They thoroughly enjoyed it when 

it was time to sit and eat.  



In the afternoon we explored the 

museum with our groups.  

We drew pictures of the animals.  

We were able to classify the ani-

mals after all of our learning in 

class about mammals, reptiles, 

amphibians, birds and fish. 

 

At the end of the day some 

of us were so tired after all 

the fun, we fell asleep on the 

coach!  

Thank you to the volunteers for supporting us on the day and for your vol-

untary contributions which enabled the trip to go ahead.   


